
 

Dear Families, 
 

 

It was lovely to see so many of you at our Parents Evenings this week. I hope you agree that the children have 
been working incredibly hard and it was wonderful to celebrate this with you. We also hope you enjoyed sampling 
just a taster of our yummy school dinners that are cooked fresh everyday on site by our new cook Jo and the 
team.  
 
If you were not able to make these appointments please contact the office to book either a face to face or                   
telephone call with your child's class teacher. We really do value your partnership in their education. It's also            
important to the children that we get to celebrate their efforts with you.  
 
We have been overwhelmed by the number of families wanting to visit Nine Acres as they make their school 
choice for their little ones for September 2019.  Due to the popular demand we have decided to open the school 
on Saturday 8th December between 2-4pm. Families will be able to tour the school and play in the EYFS unit. They 
can also meet the team and ask those important questions.  There is a very special Nine Acres goodie bag for each 
little person to take away with them especially put together by us. Many families have told us that you have              
recommended us as a first choice for your child's education so thank you for this. It really is a privilege to be the 
Headteacher of such a dynamic and inspirational  community school.  
 
The diary is getting very busy towards the end of this term so please keep an eye out for the weekly newsletters, 
letters home, Facebook page and text messages. The EYFS and KS1 Christmas play tickets are currently on sale at 
the office so grab yours quickly! All monies raised will go towards important classroom supplies to support your 
child with their learning.  Our annual KS2 Christmas gathering at ‘The Minister’ in Newport will take place on     
Friday 14th December at 1:20pm. We welcome all our KS2 families to join us for this celebration.  
 
Please don't let the weather put you off this weekend from popping in for our Christmas Fayre on Saturday               
between 12.00-2.30pm. The raffle prizes are well worth a go with the top prizes of £100.00 cash, 2 Christmas 
Hampers, a child’s bouncy castle and many, many gift vouchers from local businesses. 
Hope to see you all there!! 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
Mrs Dyer  

 



  

Diary Dates 2018/2019 
Sat 1st Dec 2018 Helping Hands Christmas 

Fayre 12.00-3.00pm. 

Tues 11th Dec 2018 EYFS Play - 1.30-2.30pm. 

Wed 12th Dec 2018 EYFS Play - 9.30-10.30am. 

Wed 12th Dec 2018 Alnwick Class - Osborne House Visit. 

Wed 12th Dec 2018 KS1 Play - 1.30-2.30pm. 

Thurs 13th Dec 2018 KS1 Play - 9.30-10.30a.m. 

Fri 14th Dec 2018 KS2 Choral Singing at the Minister @ 

1.20 p.m.. 

Thurs 20th Dec 2018 Christmas Dinner Day. 

Fri 21st Dec 2018 - DEVELOPMENT DAY 

Mon 24th Dec 2018 - Fri 4th Jan 2019 Christmas Break. 

Mon 7th Jan 2019 First day of the Spring Term. 

Tues 15th Jan 2019 Year 6 Boosters begin 3.00-4.15pm. 

Mon 18th - Fri 22nd February 2019 HALF TERM. 

Wed 6th Mar 2019 Parents Evening. 

Mon 8th - Mon 22nd April 2019 HALF TERM/EASTER 

BREAK. 

Mon 8th July 2019 KS2 Sports Day. 

Tues 9th July 2019 EYFS & KS1 Sports Day. 

Tues 23rd July 2019 - DEVELOPMENT DAY  

New dates will be added - Please check the box for NEW to see any 

added dates. 

House Points                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

Well done to SAXONS who received the most                               

House Points for this week!  

139 73 119 116 
Saxons Vikings Celts Romans 

 

SCHOOL DEVELOPMENT  
NEWS 

 

Your child will be bringing home a letter on     
Monday 3rd December regarding the     
parent consultation on extending the 

school day for a story time. 

EYFS Christmas Craft Afternoon 

We would like to invite you into school to join in with some fun Christmas craft activities. The children will 

be making some simple Christmas decorations and you are welcome to come in and join them.  

They are very simple ideas so please don’t worry about having to be             

creative!! Most of all we want it to be a fun experience where you                  

can join in with your child’s learning!  

The Christmas workshop will be on                                                               

Tuesday 18th December 2018 at 1.45pm  



  

PE in the colder weather 
 

Now the weather is becoming                       

increasingly colder please can you               

provide your child with a pair of 

navy tracksuit bottoms. Our             

hoodies and green tops are              

available to purchase from Kids & 

Co in Ryde. 

Green Tops from £6.99 

Hoodies from £10.99 

Tuesday 11th December 2018 - EYFS Production 1.30 - 2.30pm 

Wednesday 12th December 2018 - EYFS Production 9.30 - 10.30am 

Wednesday 12th December 2018 - KS1 Production 1.30 - 2.30pm 

Thursday 13th December 2018 KS1 Production 9.30 - 10.30am 

Friday 14th December 2018 - KS2 Carols at The Minister 

During our EYFS and KS1         

productions there will be an       

opportunity to purchase tea, 

coffee and mince pies. Your          

donations at this time will be put 

towards purchasing resources for 

your child’s classroom.  

Production Tickets for the EYFS and KS1 are on sale at the 

school office. Tickets are £2.00 each and are limited. 



 Christmas Dinner Day is Thursday 20th December 

Isle Dance Tickets for 11th February 2019 

Some of our Year 5 children are taking part in Isle Dance next February. Tickets are 

now available to purchase via ParentPay for £5.00 per ticket. There is a limit of 2            

tickets at this time but you may be able to purchase further tickets when they go on 

general sale on Monday 10th December. 

Please make your purchases via ParentPay by today, Friday 30th November. 



   
 
 

 
Children in EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2 are provided FREE 

fruit and/or vegetables at break times. Please encourage 
your child to take advantage of this.  

 
 

 

 

ParentPay is our only method of making                 

payments to school. 

 School Dinners 

 Enrichment Clubs 

 School Trips 

 Residential Trips 

 Music Tuition 
 

Login details have been sent by text to those who 

have not activated accounts yet. Please ensure 

your account is activated as soon as possible. 

 

HELPING HANDS 

Christmas Fayre - Sat 
1st Dec, 12.00-3.00pm 

Preparations are now in full 
swing for the Fayre. Thanks 
to the amazing Helping Hands team, including our new      
members who joined after the AGM, the Fayre is shaping up to 
be even bigger and better that ever before!!  Every day, more 
and more prizes for the raffle have been coming in that have 
been generously donated by local businesses, lovely             
Christmas hampers donated by school staff and the cash prize 
of £100!! All our favourite stalls will be there including a               
chocolate tombola, face painting, Sand Art, a teddy tombola, 
decorate a bauble, jar tombola's, Santa’s grotto, refreshments, 
lollipop island and a range of people from our wider community 
selling a range of Christmas Crafts. If you can help at all with 
setting up or running a stall we would love to hear from you – 
either leave a message for Helping Hands at the office or 

email HelpingHands@nineacrespri.iow.sch.uk   

 

Finally, we would love to see you all there on the day 
– Please spread the word – bring family, friends, 

neighbours. 

NEXT MEETING – Monday 03.12.18 at 9.00 am,                         
meet in the foyer – all welcome. 

Dates for Diaries 
Christmas Fayre – Saturday 1st December, 12.00-3.00pm 

 
NEXT MEETING - Monday 03.12.18 @ 9.00am 

Development Days so far……... 

 

 
                                         

Monday 3rd September 2018 

Friday 23rd November 2018 

Friday 21st December 2018 

Tuesday 23rd July 2018 

(We have 1 more day to confirm) 

School Car Park Reminder 

Our school car park situated next to 

the school is for STAFF use only and    

visitors to the school. We have seen 

several parents parking in the school 

car park - Please can you refrain from 

parking here. Permits for Chapel Street 

car park are available at the school 

office for use when dropping off and            

collecting your children. Thank you, 

Nine Acres.  

mailto:HelpingHands@nineacrespri.iow.sch.uk


 


